
Please try and read every day! It doesn’t have to be a school book….signs, recipes, magazines, computer game instructions all count! 

 

Willow Class Home Learning  Term 1          WB: 14.9.2020 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Count forwards to 10 and 

20 if you can! Can you 
count backwards? 

Count how many stairs 
your house has. How many 

windows do you have? 
How many doors?  

Go on a number hunt! Can 
you see any numbers in 
your house? Which ones? 

Where are they? Is there a 
number on your front 

door? 

How old are you? What 
can you find 4 of in your 

house?  

Play a board game that 
uses a dice. Remember to 
move the right number of 

spaces! 

 
Practise writing your 

name. How many 
different ways can you do 
it? Can you write it really 
big, or really small? Can 
you write it wriggly or 

using different pens and 
pencils? 

 

 
Go on a letter hunt around 

your house. You need to 
search for the letter ‘s’.  

 
 How many ‘s’ did you 

spot?  

 
 Have a go at writing all 
the letters of the alphabet. 
Can you get them in the 
right order?  

 
Go on a listening walk 
around your house or 
garden.  
 
Talk about all the different 
sounds you can hear. 

 
Draw a picture of your 

favourite book character. 
Why is that character your 

favourite?  

Talk to an adult about 
what makes a good 
friend.  
 
When have you been a 
good friend?  

Play a board game with 
an adult or sibling. 
Remember to read 

through the rules together 
first because we don’t 
want any cheating! 

It’s Wednesday! 
 

Go onto YouTube and find  
Cosmic Kids Yoga.  

 
Find some space and have 

a go at one of the yoga 
videos! 

 
 

Talk to an adult about the 
meaning of ‘VIP’  
 
Who do you think is a very 
important person?  
Why are they important?  
 

Snuggle with your adult 
and read a story! 

 
Let me know what stories 

you are reading! 

 


